June 08, 2007

To:

CC:

Letter of Support

Dr. Fouad M. EL-Harazin, President

Gaza International Foundation for Peace on Earth (GIFPE)

Director of International Programs of the National Research Center (NRC)
Palestine, Gaza Strip

Email: alagsau@hotmail.com

Takehi Utumi, Ph.D. P. E.

Founder and V.P. of Technology and Coordination of GUS
Chairman of GLOSAS/USA

Flushing NYC, 11355-3998, USA
Email:utsumi@columbia.edu

Dear. Dr. Fouad M. EL-Harazin

I would like to say that I’'m very interested in this project, not only because, it’s
personally directly involve and, also desire in my study and applying WiMAX,
but also for it’s being a compatible system that goes beyond the restrictions of the
geographical borders.

Actually 1 believe that such system could prepare for a real civilized interoperable
world; in case it was correctly managed and well declared. Connected
Experiences, is a suitable title for our project that includes many educational,
healthcare, commercial and humanity services.

WiMAX is an optimal solution that can meet all the above needs and more, it’s
already a standardized technology that can be trusted, flexibly customized
according to the nature and demands of each application.

I strongly support this ambitious project and, 1 would exert every possible effort
for achieving its goal of enriching the scientific research in Palestine, Gaza Strip
and West Bank to improve the educational and technical levels.

Sin

ng. Mohammed T. Dawood
ECE Department
IUG, Gaza, Palestine
Mobile: +972 599 492694
E-mail: meemd@hotmail.com



